

lan Henry <ian.henry@mercerislandschools.org>

MISD October Recognition

1 message

Fred Rundle <communications@mercerislandschools.org> Reply-To: communications@mercerislandschools.org To: lan.Henry@mercerislandschools.org

Fri, Oct 21, 2022 at 12:01 PM



Mercer Island School District #400

4160 86th AVE SE • Mercer Island, Washington 98040 www.mercerislandschools.org T: 206-236-3300 F: 206-236-3333

> Fred Rundle, Ed.D, Superintendent fred.rundle@mercerislandschools.org

Dear Mercer Island Community and Friends,

Mercer Island School District wishes our students, staff, and community members who celebrate Diwali a very happy festival season. Diwali will be celebrated over five days from October 22 to October 26. The middle day, October 24, is the day of most significance. Thus, like we honored Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur, Mercer Island School District will offer grace to our students celebrating Diwali on Monday by excusing absences, allowing for time to make up any work, and moving tests and guizzes to alternate days.

Diwali is observed around the world by Hindus, Jains, and Sikhs during the Hindu month of Kartika and celebrates good over evil and light over darkness.

Sincerely,

Fred Rundle

Mercer Island School District 400 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Mercer Island School District 400 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.